
 

 

 
TICONDEROGA OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 

HC 75 Box 215 
Chama, New Mexico 87520 

575-404-1771 
 

Dear Ticonderoga Owner,  

This year’s Ticonderoga Owners’ Association Annual Meeting will be 

August 3, 2024 at Ticonderoga Bear Pond.  
 
The meeting will begin at 9 A.M. and break for lunch from 12-1:30 P.M. 
Lunch will be catered by Herman Candelaria and his team. All food and 
beverages will be provided by your Association. The meeting will continue, 
if needed, after lunch.  
 
Parents are responsible for their children at all times inside and outside of 
the area.  
 
If you cannot make the meeting a Proxy for your vote is included & on our 
website (Ticonderogahoa.com) on the admin tab. Follow instructions on the 
Proxy form and submit by July 31st. 
 
Please, RSVP by July 31, 2024. Email tico.admin@ticonderogahoa.com 

with “Annual Meeting” in the subject header and state how many will be 

attending or Call 575-404-1771.  
 
We hope to see you! 
 
Sincerely, 

Ticonderoga Owners’ Association / Board of Directors 


